
 

You’ve heard the saying, “Jesus is the reason for the season.”  This month we will 

be focusing on all the reasons this is true and teaching your children about the 

birth of Christ our Savior. 

Things to remember this month: 

● Kwik Trip gift cards – Please consider supporting our preschool 

fundraiser as you give gifts this Christmas. Everyone can use 

gas, milk, butter, eggs, etc.(and their cookies/pizza are 

pretty good too!) Cards are available anytime in the church 

office. If each family bought even one it would make such a 

huge impact on our preschool budget!  

● Just a reminder that the Christmas programs will be on Dec. 

19th & 20th. 

○ Please bring your child to school at the normally 

scheduled time in the morning. The Christmas programs will 

be held in the church at 10:30 a.m. All are welcome to 

come and experience the joy of the season with us 

● January 2nd & 3rd-School resumes. 

● Registration for the 2024-25 school year will begin in January.  

Please tell your friends with little ones to consider checking 

us out! Our best advertisement is “word of mouth”. 

● School Closings: If Manitowoc Public schools are closed, 

Redeemer 3K & 4K will be closed. If MPS has a 2-hour delay, we 

will NOT have school.  We will post school closings on WBAY and 

the Redeemer Lutheran 3K & 4K Preschool Facebook page. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the staff at  

Redeemer Lutheran Church & Preschool! 

(Turn over for December calendar) 


